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treasurer.moccc@outlook.com

From: Secretary MOCCC <IMCEAEX-_O=FIRST+20ORGANIZATION_OU=EXCHANGE+

20ADMINISTRATIVE+20GROUP+28FYDIBOHF23SPDLT+29_CN=RECIPIENTS_CN=

00034001FFBB4886@eurprd03.prod.outlook.com>

Sent: 08 February 2022 11:17

To: Gillian.Telfer@eastdunbarton.gov.uk; Thomas.McMenamin@eastdunbarton.gov.uk; 

foi@eastdunbarton.gov.uk

Cc: Gary.Pews@eastdunbarton.gov.uk; Paul.Ferretti@eastdunbarton.gov.uk; Alex Buist; 

treasurer.moccc@outlook.com; Jim Crawford; mackenzie.andy@btinternet.com; 

Alan Gall; agnes_raybould@hotmail.com

Subject: Allotments

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning Gillian, 

 

We have heard on the grapevine that villagers who have previously expressed an interest in having an allotment are 

being asked what sort of size they would like. That suggests to me that the final stage of layout design is underway 

and as such all site investigations and reports will be complete. 

 

As such under the freedom of information act, Milton of Campsie Community Council would like a copy of all 

investigations and reports and a copy of all proposed layouts of which there must be at least a concept design at this 

stage. We would also request to be provided with a current expenditure breakdown to today’s date. 

 

These documents should all be readily available now and a reply or replies with attachments should be easy enough 

to do over the next couple of days 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Brian J McFall 

Secretary - MOCCC 

 


